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Notice for Benazir Undergraduate Scholarship Program
(BUSP) Recipients

This is to inform the recipients of the Benazir Undergraduate Scholarship
Program (formerly known as the Ehsaas Undergraduate Scholarship Program)
that a meeting will be held as part of the Impact Audit of the Benazir Income
Support Program (BISP) scholarships for undergraduates. The audit, jointly
arranged by the Higher Education Commission (HEC) and representatives from
the Auditor General of Pakistan, will assess the impact of the scholarship
program.

Details of the meeting are as follows:

Date & Day: Wednesday, 234 October 2024
Time: 11:00 AM
Venue: Conference Room, Academic Block, IMSciences

All scholarship awardees are advised to attend the meeting, as your participation
is mandatory for the audit process. Please ensure your presence and come
prepared to discuss your experiences and insights related to the scholarship.

For any questions, please contact the Grants office.
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Grants Office

1-A, Sector E/S, Phase VI, Hayatabad, Peshawar
Phone: 081-5861024, 8861028

Fax: 091-5881028

Emall info@imsciences.edu.pk

URL: http/hwww.imsciences.edu.pk



